
 

 

 

  

  Wednesday 30th June 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday our last day, we’re having a special treat of an  

              ice-cream van coming to school. 
 

            The children will have a choice of an  

       ‘ice-cream cone’ ‘a slushie’ or an ‘ice lolly’ 

 
They can have a think about which one they would like 

and if there are any special dietary requirements that we  

don’t know about please let us know. 

 

 

Please note time to go home   

 

                P2-P3 will finish at 11.50 

               P4-P7 will finish at 12 noon 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


